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Dear Committee Members; I am a lifelong Oregonian and voter. This bill adds 

confusion to the voting process. I don't care who nominated a candidate. If that 

candidate is qualified, has integrity, is trustworthy, has solid character, and loves 

Oregon, that is the candidate I will look at. I don't need the name three times, or to 

know 3 different parties, etc. All of this confusion makes the voting process ripe for 

fraud, which is already a problem with unclean voter rolls. The election system needs 

to be cleaner and simpler, not made more confusing and complicated. I strongly 

oppose this bill.  


